
February 7, 1980 

Miss Araxie Cherishian,. Vice President 
The Union of Marash Armenians 
200 East 36th Street 
New York, New· York 10016 

Dear Miss Cherishian: 

We are grateful to the Union of Marash Armenians 
for their donation of $50.00 {fifty dollars) given to 
Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral in memory of the 
martyrs of Marash. 

We pray that Almighty God may rest the souls of 
the martyrs of b-larash in peace and grant a healt y 
and long life to all the members of the Union of 
Marash Armenians. 

With prayers, 

Father Khajag Barsamian 
Canon Sacrist 
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